
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
.9/8/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09244-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, September 8, 2025 8:26 AM 
To: 'Gary Larimer' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20250023-ws, PSC virtual meeting Sept 15 at 2 PM 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Gary Larimer <garylarimer@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Sunday, September 7, 2025 7:45 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket No. 20250023-ws, PSC virtual meeting Sept 15 at 2 PM 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

The rate increase meeting notice did not mention what the reason was for the increase: is is it for capital 
improvements to the water machinery and water distribution or for the developers personal use? If it is for 
capital improvements, then please specify in detail what these improvement are, what the cost is for each item, 
what the schedule is to implement these improvements, who will oversee implementation, and who will be 
project manager and project engineer. I would like to see improvements to the Grenelefe water utility but 
without a known plan with specifics it is not reasonable to propose rate increases. 

Gary Larimer 

111 Fairway Dr. 

Haines City, FL 33844 

863-547-8543 

garylarimer@yahoo.com 
i 


